City Attorney

May 21,2015

Sent via Email and U.S. Mail

Citizens’ Oversight Projects
Raymond Lutz

771 Jamacha Rd. #148

El Cajon, CA 92019

Email: raylutz@citizensoversight.org

Re:  Public Records Act Requests received April 27, 2015

Dear Mr. Lutz:

Attached are the documents the City is providing in response to your request of the above
date made pursuant to the California Public Records Act ("CPRA") California Government Code
Section 6250 et seq. You requested any documents related to complaints against police officers.

Descriptions of the documents provided were set out in our determination letter of May
18, 2015. Please refer to that document for specific details regarding the documents being
disclosed.

As noted in our May 18 letter, any subsequent request for specific records related to
claims recorded in the City Manager’s summary will be considered new requests and records
responsive to those requests will be evaluated individually to determine whether such records are
subject to exemptions, exclusions or privileges at the time the request is made.

If you have any questions, please contact this office at (619) 441-1798. Thank you.

Barbara C. Luck
Staff Attorney

cc: Douglas Williford, City Manager
Morgan Foley, City Attorney
Belinda Hawley, City Clerk
Shannel Honore, Police Department Records Manager
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